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I just got an email from the AKC asking me to protest the proposed changes.  As a county
resident of metro Bakersfield, I am in favor of them. I am more concerned about euthanasia
and unadopted animals in Bakersfield than the AKC's potential loss of fees or barriers to
breeding.  I am willing to pay any additional costs if and when I buy another purebred dog and
I would prefer that the breeder adhere to these policies.

Thank you, 
Tracey Halvorson
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